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Ottawa, January 30, 1907.

Sir : -

With reference to your letter of the

Ollth instant I have to say that the Sevolver which you for-

warded to the Department as being unfit for use was sent to

the Commissioner of Deminion Police, who had a new trigger-

spring placed in it andonts that it is now practically

as good as ever it was.

The Gevolver is therefore being returned to

you by mail of this date.

Your obedient servant,

Som Lea

Secretary.

Joseph Perillard, Esq..

Indian Agent,

Oka, Que.
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